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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Lyndon Farnham 
Chief Minister 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
31st March 2025 
 
Dear Chief Minister 
 

 
Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel  

 
Recruitment Freeze Appeals Follow UP 

 
Thank you for the letter received in confidence from the Chief People Officer following our 
quarterly hearing with you on 7th March 2025 where the Panel requested detail on appeals data 
in relation to the recruitment freeze on non-essential front-line senior posts at grade 11 and above.  
The Panel discussed the correspondence at its meeting on 25th March 2025 and writes to seek 
further clarity on the data supplied.  
 
In respect of the table provided within the letter, the Panel requests a further breakdown of that 
information by job title, grade and status of the appeal outcomes. 
 
The Panel would appreciate to receive a formal written response detailing this information by no 
later than Monday 7th April 2025. Please be aware that it is the Panel’s intention to publish the 
response it receives on the States Assembly website. However, should the information provided 
be confidential, please can you inform the Panel accordingly and the response will not published. 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
 
Deputy Helen Miles  
Chair 
Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel  


